AIR MAIL

Reference
F

16th fugust, 1949,

Dear Sirs,

leverting to my letter of the 27tn May
addressed to the Jwners of the "HOBVELD", T have to say
that the periog of grace allowed for the completion of
the inmual Loud Line Survey wili explre on the 20th
September, and I shall be £lad to learn what action s
being taken for this survey to be carried .ut, together
with the Annual Survey for Classification,

Yours falthfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,
CAPE TOwN .
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